
 

 

 
WILTON BUILDING DEPARTMENT 

 

Building Official 

Demolition Officer 

 

(203) 563-0177 

 

 

 

 
TOWN HALL ANNEX 

238 Danbury Road 

Wilton, Connecticut  06897 

 

November 2, 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Historical District Commissioners: 

 

I have attached below a copy of the legal notices that will be published in the Wilton Bulletin on November 9, 

2023 giving notice of intent to demolish a Dwelling located at 85 Range Rd.  The application for demolition is 

dated November 2, 2023.  Under the Town of Wilton’s Ordinance concerning the stay of Demolition of 

Historic Buildings, the building official will issue a demolition permit after the fifteen (15) days following the 

publication of the legal notice unless this office receives a pertinent written objection from you.  Pertinent 

written objections shall state the architectural, historical or cultural importance of the building. 

 

If this office receives no written response from you within ten days of mailing this legal notice, approval shall be 

presumed.  Please do not hesitate to call me at (203) 563-0177, if you have any questions concerning this matter. 

 

See below photos 

 

Contact Information: Joseph Seaman 203-866-8140 joeseaman@seamanconstruction.com   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Rachel Matthews 

Permit Technician 

Town of Wilton 
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WILTON BUILDING 

DEPARTMENT 

 
Building Official 

Demolition Officer 

 

(203) 563-0177  

 

 

 

                 TOWN HALL  ANNEX                          

                      238 Danbury Road 

            Wilton, Connecticut  06897 

 

  

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

 

 

Notice of intent to demolish a dwelling located at 85 Range Rd, Wilton, CT with a total gross sq. ft. of 2,743 

+/- respectively and built in the year 1951 +/-.  Owner listed as Seaman Petrucci Builders LLC.  Application 

dated November 2, 2023, Contractor listed as Joseph Seaman.  Unless a pertinent written objection to the 

demolition is filed with the Wilton Building Inspector within fifteen (15) days of the publication of this legal 

notice, the demolition permit shall be issued. 

 


